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On 14/02/2019 DSC CLANCY sent an email to #FSGRMTNCIDD for an Interpol Request, 

E903927 relates. 

The email read: 

"I am the Officer in Charge of Strike Force Skarratt, the re-investigation into the murder of 

Kenneth BRENNAN at Elizabeth Bay between 10-12 June 1995, E903927 relates. 

The deceased, Kenneth BRENNAN (DOB: 06/10/1941) was located inside his unit, 

Onslow Ave, Elizabeth Bay at 5.30pm 12/06/1995. He died as a result of multiple stab 

wounds to his chest. The crime scene was examined by fingerprint and physical evidence 

personnel with a number of exhibits being seized. 

A very comprehensive investigation into the homicide by detectives from Kings Cross and 

Major Crime - Homicide Squad was conducted at the time. During the investigation 

extensive enquiries and the elimination of numerous persons of interest were made with 

investigators being unable to link any person to the offence. 

A forensic review was conducted on 07/03/2016 where a number of exhibits seized from the 

crime scene were identified to be forensically tested, with some exhibits to be retested. 

On 24/02/2017, Dr FRIEDMAN from Forensic and Analytical Science Service notified 

investigators a full DNA profile, of an unknown male, had been developed from a pair of 

underpants and a condom located at the crime scene. This DNA profile has been used to 

search against DNA samples held on the National Criminal Investigation DNA Database 

(NCIDD) with nil success. 

BRENNAN was a homosexual male, who was promiscuous in his sexual behaviour. He had 

previously advertised for sexual encounters in the local gay newspapers and would bring 

home various partners. It has been recorded he had a preference for Asian males. 

I am of the opinion that the unidentified DNA profile located on the underwear and on the 

condom, is not necessarily the offender, however would assist to identify who the offender 

may be and to solve this investigation. Therefore further efforts should be made world-wide 

to identify the unidentified DNA profile." 

Waiting for response. 
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